DRAFT

VILLAGE OF AURORA PLANNING BOARD

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING

FEBRUARY 22, 2012

Held at the Aurora Firehouse Meeting Room

Present:  Nancy Gil, Chair; Grace Bates, Frank Zimdahl

Absent:  Pat Bianconi, Alan Connors
Others Present:  Mayor Bonnie Bennett and Village Clerk Ann Balloni
Call to Order:  Chair Gil Called the meeting to order at 7:00pm.
Approval of Minutes:  Tabled

Announcements: Cayuga County SEQR training -April 5, 2012 at 6:30pm.  Gil, Bates, Zimdahl and Village Clerk Balloni plan on attending.    

Old Business  
Abbott House:
On motion by Zimdahl, seconded by Bates, the Planning Board voted on final approval of the Special Use Permit for Abbott House.

AYE: Bates, Gil, Zimdahl

NAY: None

Motion carried unanimously

Leffingwell House:
On motion by Zimdahl, seconded by Bates, the Planning board voted to approve final application for Leffingwell House and send a copy of Cayuga County Planning Board’s comments to the applicant. 

AYE:  Bates, Gil, Zimdahl

NAY:  None

Motion carried unanimously

Mayor Bennett mentioned the need for a form letter notifying applicants of their project’s approval.  

New Business
Short Term Rentals:

Discussion tabled until the full Board is present and to give members a chance to better study the draft proposed ideas.  (see attached)
Adjournment

On motion by Bates, seconded by Zimdahl, the Planning Board voted to adjourn the meeting at 8:47pm.
AYE: Bates, Gil, Zimdahl

NAY:  None

Motion carried unanimously

Respectfully submitted,

Ann Balloni

Village Clerk
